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Comments: E MTBs are not appropriate on most of the mtb trails in Teton County. However, the mtb specific

trails in the Teton pass area are a perfect place to allow E MTBs. Car shuttling creates traffic and parking

problems as well as pollution. Most uphill traffic will occur on the OPR and should co exist well with other existing

uses. It might even make sense to limit uphill travel to the OPR and ridge trail out to Mt Eli, ant the Arrow trail to

Phillips Canyon if there were significant concerns about two way traffic on Phillips Ridge or Black Canyon.

Thanks.


